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Before you leave on your well deserved break, please unplug electronic devices (student and teacher computers and monitors, fans, etc.).  Even though they may be turned off, they still receive energy and cost our school money through the "phantom loads."  HHS will receive money back from the BOE if we reach our energy reduction goal!  And during these times of economic uncertainty, any money saved can only benefit us.

 

Also, check out the attached list of outdoor apps!  With the nice weather quickly approaching, I hope some of you will find these fun and useful!

 

Happy Spring!

 

Jamie Rowder
Huntingtown High School
Science Department

Environmental Club Sponsor
2014 Class Council Sponsor
